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Dear sir or Madam,
As you may very well know, any decision to return to the road widening scheme near Stonehenge would create
incalculable damage to a unique, very special, and incalculably valuable environment. Please continue to seek
another solution, for the good of the future as well as an important understanding of the past.
Sincerely,
Richard Eaton
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